
Back Community Council 

Tuesday 10th January 

Back Community Hut 

Minutes of Meeting 

 

 

Present: Cllr John A Maciver (Cllr JAM) Cllr Catriona Stewart (Cllr CS), Laura 

Graham (LG), Cathy Macinnes (CM), Carolyn Hudson (CH), Cllr 

Donald Crichton, Margaret-Ann Maciver, PC David Fraser 

 

Apologies: Andrew Morrison 

 

Chair: Cathy Macinnes 

 

CM opened the meeting and thanked everybody for attending. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting: 

The minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 29th November were approved. 

 

Matters Arising: 

Steps/Lighting 

The Gentleman who is going to undertake the works to the steps and lighting outside the 

Community Hut, will give us a costing when he completes the work. CM suggested we ask 

him to approach the Community Council if the cost is going to be over a set amount, 

members agreed a set amount.  

 

Defibrillator 

The cabinets for the Defibrillators to be fitted at the Community Hut and at Back Football & 

Recreation Centre, have been delivered and will get fitted shortly. The training will be at the 

centre on Tuesday 20th January 2017 at 7.30pm and the Defibrillators will be handed over 

that evening. 

LG will speak to James Macarthur about a source of power in the Gress area for a 

Defibrillator, preferably on the Main Road.  

 

Police Issues 

PC David Fraser was informed that children were climbing on top of the containers 

belonging to CnES, in the Community Hut car park. PC David Fraser will see what he can do 

to stop this. 

 

Community Resilience 

Rebekah Smith – UHI- has given two dates (21st January 2017 or 7th February 2017) to 

come and speak about Community Empowerment to Back, Tong and Tolsta Community 

Councils. Members agreed we ask her to come along 7th February. As the hut is unavailable, 

we will ask George Moody if Tong Community Hall is available. 

 

Finances 

The current Balance is £9261.30.  



A payment of £182.95 has been sent to Rose for maintaining the toilets at Brevig Pier. 

 

Date and time of next meeting 

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 28th February at 7pm. 

CM thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting. 


